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IN THE NEWS

OUPIECE’s COVID-19 Educational
Resources

o

The Oakland University Pontiac Initiative Early Childhood ou P 1 Initiat

Education (OUPIECE) group has compiled a list of resources to onqac nitiative
. - . . Early Childhood Group

share with families, educators and the community for dealing

with the current COVID-19 pandemic.

If you are interested in providing feedback or additional
resources, email Melissa Bishop at mbishop@oakland.edu.
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Please remind your students that, while the SEHS Advising | l
office is closed, their services are still available remotely. =

Students can schedule web-based advising appointments o
through Google Meet. ’0

More information on how to schedule an appointment and
technological requirements is available online.

BIRTHDAYS

HAPPY
'BIRTHDAY!

MARK ZELLEFROW

HUMAN DEVELOPMENT
AND CHILD STUDIES

JESSICA KORNEDER

HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact Trevor Tyle.

ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the
wonderful things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information
about your publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as
announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your
items are print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to
publish any photos being submitted. Please put “SEHS Bulletin” in the subject line and email
your information to: ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.
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